
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

8/24/2020 

No School – on Monday, September 7th 
in observance of Labor Day.   
 

Student Arrival – Just a reminder 
parents of students in K-8 are asked 
to say goodbye to their child at the 
gate.  We currently have a closed 
campus for the health and safety of the 
students and staff.  For this reason, we 
are trying to limit how many people are 
on the school campus. 
 

Spirit Days – Our 1st Spirit Day is this 
Wednesday, 8/26, and it is Neon/Tie-
dye day.  Students should wear clothing 
that is either neon or tie-dyed.  Let’s 
show our school spirit! 
  

Every month we will have 1 or 2 “Spirit 
Days”.  On these days students are 
asked to dress in a specific way to show 
their school spirit.  Each time a student 
participates in a Spirit Day, they will be 
entered into a raffle drawing for that 
month.  The winner will receive a $5 
McDonald’s gift card.  
 

Financial Aid - Forms for the Emmaus 
Financial Aid Fund are available in the 
school office or under today’s Chronicle 
on the Emmaus website. If you would 
like to apply for financial aid for the first 
period, (September, October, and 
November) please fill out a form and 
write a letter to the Board of Education 
explaining your financial need. This 
paper work can be turned in to Mrs. 
Conklin in the school office. The 
deadline for the first quarter financial aid 
is this Friday, Aug. 28th. 
 

Fry’s – Please link your Fry’s VIP card 
to Emmaus for the Fry’s Community 
Partners Program.  Go to Frysfood.com 
to sign up. Our school’s NPO # is 
BW447. Last year we received over 
$1,000 from this program!  Pass on this 
information to family and friends.  The 
more people who sign up to support 
Emmaus, the more earning potential we 
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will have.  If you signed up last year, you 
should still be signed up.  Look at the 
bottom of your next Fry’s receipt.  If you 
are connected to Emmaus it will say 
****Fry’s Community Rewards**** and 
then Emmaus Lutheran School.   
 

Please see the attached letter that 
explains more about the programs you 
can help use to help Emmaus raise 
funds to non-budgeted items. 
 

Dress Code - Students in 5th-8th grade 
may not wear tank tops without a 
sleeved-shirt underneath or another top 
over that covers the shoulders. Shirts, 
blouses, and tops must meet the pants, 
shorts, or skirts.  Bare midriffs, see-
through shirts, and “spaghetti” straps 
are not permitted.  Shorts may be worn, 
but they must reach the child’s fingertips 
or longer. Cut-off shorts or short shorts 
are not to be worn. Girls may wear skirts 
or a dress, but they must reach the 
child’s fingertips or longer.  They are 
encouraged to wear shorts underneath.  
Shoes must have a closed-toe and be  
secured to their feet. For your child’s 
safety, flip-flops can be worn on special 
days (e.g. Flip-Flop Fridays). It would 
still be wise to bring along a pair of 
tennis shoes for recess.  Clothing that is 
sarcastic or doesn’t send a positive 
message is not permitted. 
 

We rely on you, the parents, to make 
sure your child is properly dressed for 
the school day.  
 

Chapel - Our Chapel service will be 
held on Fridays at 8:30 am.  Parents are 
encouraged to join us if it works into 
your schedule. Mission envelopes are 
sent home every Thursday for chapel on 
Friday.  Please help teach your child 
that it’s not the amount that you give in 
chapel that is most important; it’s a way 
for them to say thanks to God for all the 
things He has given us.  Our first 
mission project will be announced soon. 
Our offerings so far are $24.80. 

Upcoming Events 

 
 Wed, 8/26 Spirit 

Day Neon/Tie-dye 
day   

 

 Fri,8/28 8:30 am 
Chapel & Mission 
Collection 

 

 Fri, 8/28 1:45 pm    
K-8 dismissal   

 

 Fri, 8/28 Financial 
Aid forms due 

 

 Fri, 9/4 8:30 am 
Chapel & Mission 
Collection  

 

 Mon, 9/7 No School 
Labor Day 

 
 Fri, 9/11 am Chapel 

& Mission 
Collection  

 

 Wed, 9/16 School 
Picture Day   

 

 Fri, 9/18 8:30 am 
Chapel & Mission 
Collection  

  
 

 

Like us on 

Facebook 

Follow us on 

Instagram 
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Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 760-215-2783 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 760-224-3212 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-579-8804 
 

Board of Education    
 

 

David Conklin (Chairman) 
davidaconklin@yahoo.com    
602-717-7815  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Paul Dameron Taz_manian@msn.com  
602-206-4215 

 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903  
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